
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be running a trip to Carisbrooke Castle on the Isle of Wight  

on Saturday 4th May 2024 

 

The coach will start from Emsworth at 08:30 and then pick-up at Southampton University Highfield 

Campus by 09:30 to cross to the island on the Red Funnel sailing from Southampton at 11:00.  We 

will return on a ferry at about 15:00 to drop off at Southampton University by 16:30 and Emsworth 

by about 17:30.  Once at the museum we will receive a talk from Nicholas Minns one of our 

members who is a guide at the museum.  The talk will focus on the work of Sir John Milne FRS and 

we can see a working seismograph.  We can then explore the castle and lunch will be available at the 

Eight Bells in Carisbrooke. 

This event is being sponsored by this local section of the Royal Society of Chemistry with all travel 

costs paid.  Only a limited number of seats will be available on the coach and these will be allocated 

on a first come first served basis so reserve your seat early by booking through RSC Events 

https://www.rsc.org/events  

Members living on the island will be very welcome to come along but please inform 

Roger.kevern@k4safety.com if you wish to do so. 
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